
   

Welcome to St. George Church 
A Parish with Spirit and Heart! 

 
74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170-9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org   Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Phone: (716) 652-3153    Fax: (716) 687-1336    Faith Formation Office: (716) 652-0126 

Fr. Pascal (Pat) Ipolito, Pastor 

Kathy Kita, Pastoral Associate & Director of Faith Formation 

 
Week of May 1, 2016 

 

Sixth  Sunday  of Easter  
 

From the Pastorôs Desk 

 
     Actions speak louder than words. Loving Jesus involves living his words. Living 
makes loving clear. My mother used to say, ñDonôt tell me you love me, clean the 
toilet.ò In other words, to show my love for Christ, the Church, and other people I 
must ask, ñHave I shown them that I love them?ò  

     We often need reminders to do what is right and act on what we believe. We 
need advocates who support us publicly in word and deed. 

     Paul and Barnabas advocated on behalf of Gentiles called to follow Christ. They 
spoke on their behalf to the elders in Jerusalem, where discussion and prayer 
resulted in declaring that no burden ought to be placed on Gentile Christians beyond 
the necessities heard in todayôs first reading. If youôve been to a parish or city 
council meeting, you know how heated discussions can become because people 
believe strongly in their opinions. It took the Advocate, the Holy Spirit, to help define 
these basics and invite the community to find peace. Speaking truth in love, being 
an advocate, listening to the Holy Spirit, and living Christôs commandments affirm 
and challenge us. If we let the light of the Lamb of God be our lamp and listen to the 
Advocate, we will love in word and deed. We will clean the proverbial toilet. 

     Come, Holy Spirit, be our Advocate. Remind us about Jesusô words and actions 
so that we can live the Christian way today and give glory to God and to the Lamb. 

¶ How do you live Jesusô words in your life? 

¶ Can you describe times when you have been an advocate for someone or for 
God? 

  

Shalom!      Fr. Pat    

 
Excerpted with permission from Living the Word (www.wlp.jspaluch.com)  

http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com
http://www.wlp.jspaluch.com/


   

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, April 30 5 pm Joanne Zwolinski, by the Lell Family 

Sunday, May 1 8:30 am Special Intention, by Anonymous 
Sunday, May 1 11 am Ray Deibel, by the St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Monday, May 2 8 am Al Puff, by Millie 
Tuesday, May 3 8 am No intention 
Wednesday, May 4 8 am Communion Service and Novena  
Thursday, May 5 7 pm Ascension of the Lord (No intention) 

No 8 am Communion  Service  
Friday , May 6 9 am First Friday (Chapel)  

In Thanksgiving for and Honoring all Mothers 
Saturday, May 7 5 pm Loretta Ellis, by Norm & Donna 
Sunday, May 8  
 

8:30 am 
 

Mother’s Day 
Joseph Granville, Sr., by the Giallella & Serra families 

Sunday, May 8 11 am Jean & Bill Murray, by the Murray family 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK & SHUT-INS, especially: Doris Ellis, Peter Brady, Maryanne 
Mueller, Michael Schafer, John Branicky, Marsha Shuler, Dorothy Knaier, Louise 
Zelonis, Gina Reger, Richard & Antoinette Pucillo, Joe Arcara, Lou Williams, 
Jeanette Dipiano, Judy Zielinski, Sr. Mary Dee, Jill Janik, David Dobson, Colette 
Longboat, Kathy Grover-Castro, Jim Moeller, Linda Bettinger, Mario Nunez, 

Sarah Friedhaber, Jason Estabrook, Crystal Oats,  Margo McClelland, Mike Slawinski, Bill 
Henning, Don Murray, Faith Smith, Grace Finch, Heather Nichter, Joan Kazmierczak, Nora 
Vogel, Diane Washburn, Kara Stoughton, Charlotte Byrne, Tom Donner, Linda Rich, Jim Burgio, 
Steve Curvin, Ginny Dejonghe, Diane Marts, Dottie Gottstine, Barbara Weeks, Robert Songin, 
Carl Robinson, Steve Rollins, Gary Spisak, Mary Saunders, Kerri Wilson, Fran Carty, Sharon 
Hrycik, Bob Tuttle, Pam Chastain and Mary Jane Hayhurst. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS, LUCAS TARA! Weôve chosen Lucas to receive the 
annual Bishop's Altar Server Award , presented each year to an outstanding 
Altar Server in each parish. Lucas will be recognized at the Altar Server Mass  
Saturday, April 30th  at St. Joseph's Cathedral . This day also happens to be 
Lucasô birthday, so Happy Birthday to you  as well, Lucas!! 

Thank you for your dedication and service to our parish! 
 

HEARTFELT THANKS to all who helped to make last 
Saturday’s Parish Retreat a wonderful experience!  Weôre so 
grateful for the Retreat Planning Team, the Set-up and Clean-up 
Volunteers, our Dessert donors, the Music Ministry, our Group Discussion 
leaders, and all of you who shared your precious time with us on a sunny 
afternoon to Imagine , and to deepen your personal relationship with 
Jesus and our faith community. (Psssst! You can listen to the audio 
recordings from our Parish Retreat at stgeorgercchurch.org/homilies .) 

The next First Friday Mass is May  6th at 9:00 am in the Chapel.  

Confession: Saturday from 4:00 - 4:30 pm  
 

http://www.buffalovocations.org/index.php/parish/alter-servers/
http://stgeorgercchurch.org/homilies


   

CATECHIST APPRECIATION CELEBRA TION! 
The GIFT Leadership Team and Fr. Pat will gather to celebrate and 
give thanks to our Catechists and Assistants  for sharing their gifts of 
time and talent with our parish family, Monday, May 16 th  at 7 pm  in the 
parish hall. Be sure to say ñThank you!ò to our Catechists and Aides who 
nurtured the faith of our families this year: Amy Gottstine, Anna Worang -Zizzi, Michele 
Meissner, Jen Brady, Sandy Bowersox, Dianne Bauer, Amy Kingston, Greg Kranz, 
Ray Perreault, Bob Marts, N adege Petrie and Tina Hartman . 
 

FIRST EUCHARIST: Please pray for Alec Andruczyk, Danielle Bauer, 
Ava Bossi, Griffin Bowersox, Zech Boyle, Elise Brady, Owen Day, 
Paige Gottstine, Abigail Robertson and Alexander Ruszczyk ,  who are 
preparing to receive the Eucharist for the first time on Sunday, May 15 th  
at the 11 am Mass . As you receive Communion, Jesus shares his love 
with you in a very special way. May He guide and bless you today and 
every day.  

 

HAITI NEWS—THANK YOU (Mesi anpil! ) to everyone who worked at and supported  
our Haiti Breakfast  last Sunday ! Thanks to your generosity, we were able to raise 
$1,492.00 for our twin Haitian parish of St. Michael the Archangel in Coq Chante, Haiti. 
 

Our April 2016 Dental Mission we nt extremely well.  The dental team 
provided care to over 600 patients, performing tooth extractions on over 500 
people, providing 50 people with fillings and 60 people 
with partial dentures. Fluoride varnishes were left with the 
parish nurse for 400 children. Tutorials in oral hygiene 
were given to the people who came to the clinic. The 
combination of fluoride varnishes and oral care education 

will help to reduce the tooth decay that is so prevalent in our twin parish 
community. A conservative estimate of the value of the de ntal 
services provided, based on U.S. dental practice costs, is about $300,000! 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

  May 14th  10 am First Eucharist Retreat & Rehearsal 

  May 15th  11 am First Eucharist Celebration! 

  May 16th  7 pm Catechist Appreciation Night 

  May 23rd  Fr. Pat’s 46th Anniversary as a Priest! 
(Celebration to follow at a later date, TBA) 
 

 

ALTAR FLOWER OFFERINGS Enhance our worship with the beauty of Godôs 
flowers! If you would like to honor family or friends (deceased or living) by making 
a donation to our Altar Flower fund, please call the Rectory at 652-3153, email 

stgeorge.wf@gmail.com , or stop in during office hours. 
 

mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com


   

OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible, so 
we can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Weekly  Offerings  last 
week totaled $3,014.00. We sincerely appreciate your continuing generosity! 
  
Thank you for your generous support of last weekôs Catholic 
Home Missions Appeal . Your generous  offerings of $603.00 
will help strengthen the Church at home and will help ensure 
that the Gospel is spread across the United States. To learn 
more about home missions funding and who the appeal helps, 
please visit usccb.org/home -missions .  
 

WE ARE PLEASED TO RECOGNIZE BILL FRICK with the Lay Award of St. Joseph the 
Worker ! Bill and other award recipients was honored with a Mass at St. 
Joseph Cathedral  on Sunday, April 24th , followed by a reception at the 
Adamôs Mark hotel. Bill serves our parish in so many ways : serving at 
Masses and Funeral/Memorial Masses, actively participating in our St. Vincent 
de Paul Society, and even doing an occasional electrical repair for us! Bill & his 
wife, Diane, have also served as our Catholic Charities Appeal Chairs  this 
year and last. Thank you for your dedicated service Bill, and Congratulations! 

 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL In the Gospel today, Jesus says to us: 
ñPeace I leave with you; my peace I give to you.ò By your gift to the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul, you also say to those who are poor: ñPeace I leave with you; my 
peace I give to you.ò Thank you and God Bless All! 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER and ALTAR SERVER  schedules for May 
are available in the sacristy and online . Please pickup or download your 
copy today. Thank you for giving generously of your time and talent! 

 

The Colden Community Farmer’s Market reopens for the season 
on Saturday, May 14th , 8:30 am – 1 pm! The market runs each 
Saturday until October , and benefits our Bread of Life Outreach 
Center. Havenôt been there yet? Be sure to check it out ï thereôs 
always something new to enjoy, including live entertainment, hot 
dogs, Timbits, and other surprises! 
 

FULL OF GRACE MOVIE  SCREENING AT CKS  
Immaculate Conception C hurch  invites you to join them for an 
evening of reflection at Christ the King Seminary’s auditorium 
on Wednesday, May 11th  from 7–9:30 pm , for the viewing of Full 
of Grace: The Story of Mary, the Mother of Jesus . It is one of 

the most unique Catholic Films ever produced, described as ñA breathtaking film and 
celebration of faith.ò Learn more at www.fullofgracefilm.com , or call the Immaculate 
Conception office at 652-6400. This is a great way to celebrate Maryôs special month! 

 

“Like” us on Facebook , at www.facebook.com/StGeorgeWestFalls . 
“Follow ” us on Twitter , too at www.twitter.com/stgeorgewf1 . 

http://www.usccb.org/home-missions
http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/schedules
http://fullofgracefilm.com/
http://www.facebook.com/StGeorgeWestFalls
https://twitter.com/stgeorgewf1
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Parish Calendar for the m onth of May :    

Liturgical Calendar for the month of May (The reverse side of the Parish Calendar)   

http://stgeorgercchurch.org/documents/2016/4/May 2016.pdf
http://stgeorgercchurch.org/documents/2016/4/May2016LiturgyCalendar.pdf

